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AGL Response to AEMC Prioritising arrangements for system security during market suspension 
draft determination  

 

AGL Energy (AGL) welcomes the opportunity to comment on AEMC’s Prioritising arrangements for system 
security during market suspension rule change draft determination.  

AGL is one of Australia’s largest integrated energy companies and the largest ASX listed owner, operator, 
and developer of renewable generation. AGL is also a significant retailer of energy and telecommunications, 
providing solutions to around 4.2 million across Australia. 

We support the AEMC’s draft determination to clarify the rules applicable during market suspension in the 
determination rather than amending the rules. As outlined in our previous submission to the consultation 
paper, we consider the current market suspension framework is clear. The current framework does not 
compromise AEMO’s ability to address heightened system security requirements whilst also providing 
market participants with the information required to effectively meet system requirements during market 
suspension. 

you have any queries about this submission, please contact Kyle Auret on (03) 8633 6854 or 
KAuret@agl.com.au. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Streets 

Senior Manager Wholesale Markets Regulation  
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